
 

 
Student’s name:_____________________________ 
Current Homeroom No.:________________ 
 
Please select one of the following: 
 
___ My child will return to Willingdon School next 
year 
 
___ My child will not return to Willingdon School 
next year 
(Reason:_____________________________________) 
 
___ At this time, I am not certain if my child will 
return to Willingdon School next year 
 
If you choose the third option, you will be 
contacted at a later date for a final answer.  We 
would appreciate receiving an answer, even if 
you have not yet decided.  
 
This information is very important as staffing for 
the next school year starts in March.  We need 
to know how many classes in each grade we 
will need in order to plan accordingly.  As you 
know, finding French teachers in Quebec is a 
challenge.  Hence, hiring in March for next year 
as opposed to having to find someone in 
September makes all the difference in having 
qualified teachers. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this important matter. 
 
The Administrative Team 
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